
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 26.11.21 

                                                  

Dear Families,  

Every where you look today, there are children taking pride 
in their learning! We have had a fantastic writing week 
inspired by Black History Month. The quality of writing 
across school is superb!  
A message has been sent out earlier today to keep you up 
to date with the current Covid cases and protective 
measures. Whilst the children will still remain in bubbles 
until Christmas, we have lots of fun activities planned for the festive season. A 
few Christmas doors have already started to appear around school and there 
may be some little visitors arriving next week – shhh don’t tell the children!!  
 
Our Curriculum  

Year 6 have produced newspaper articles inspired by the events of 

the Windrush. There have been many thoughtful conversations 

that have taken place about equality and how we continue to work 

towards a society that celebrates 

difference. 

Year 5 have been learning about 

Harriet Tubman’s path to freedom and 

have been finding out about the annual 

African-American celebration Kwanzaa.  

Year 4 have loved the story of ‘Sulwe’ based on the childhood experiences of 

the actress Lupita Nyongo. They have discussed difference 

and diversty and how these qualities make us special. 

Year 3 took off in a space rocket on Monday and wrote 

story boards inspired by the book ‘Look Up’ by Nathan 

Bryon. They have used their imagination and enjoyed 

taking part in drama activities to immerse themselves in 

their learning. 



Our ASPIRE Keys to Learning 

This Half Term we have been talking about what it means to be a 

Successful learner and how we use our Growth Mindset to achieve. 

The staff at NRJ have been learning this week as part of the maths 

mastery session delivered by Mrs Jordan. After Christmas teachers from across 

Stockport will be visiting the school (Covid permitting) to learn more about 

how we deliver maths sessions at Nevill Road Juniors. We are incredibly proud 

of how confidently children talk about their maths learning and the love that 

they have for the subject. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend - stay safe, stay positive.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

WB 6th December – Y5 visit to Bramhall Hall 

Thursday 9th – Thursday 16th – Scholastic Book Fair  

(more details to follow) 

Friday 10th December – Christmas market stall / Santa dash 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper / dinner 

Monday 20th December - Year 4 Christmas Show (unfortunately parents will not 

be able to attend but we are looking into how we can record this and share on 

Google Classroom) 

Tuesday 21st December – Nevill Road’s Got Talent and Party Day (come to school 

in party clothes) Outdoor disco to stay Covid safe. 

Wednesday 22nd December – Toy Day (school uniform) End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


